
Stantec Consulting Services Inc. 

4969 Centre Pointe Drive Suite 200, North Charleston SC  29418-6952 

 

   

 

September 9, 2022 

File: 178420919 

Mr. Jeffery Lord   

Town Administrator 

Town of Moncks Corner 

118 Carolina Ave 

Moncks Corner, SC 29461 

 

Dear Jeff, 

Reference: Foxbank Plantation Boulevard   Traffic Signal Installation – Letter of Recommendation 

  

This letter represents the recommendation of Stantec concerning the award of a construction 

contract by the Town of Moncks Corner for the referenced project. 

Bids for the project were received at 2:00 am on September 8th, 2022, at the Town Administration 

Building located at 118 Carolina Ave, Moncks Corner, South Carolina.  The sealed bid was publicly 

opened and read aloud.  A total of one (1) bids was received in the amount of $178,137.15, please 

reference Certified bid tab.  The low Bid was submitted by Red Electrical Design, LLC located in 

Moncks Corner, SC.   

This bid was publicly advertised in South Carolina Business Opportunities publication on August 18th, 

2022.  Additionally, the advertisement was directly solicited to seven (7) contractors who are listed 

on the SCDOT approved contractor list for this type of work that also do work in the region.  A total 

of three contractors received a full set of documents to review. 

Stantec preformed an Engineers Opinion of Cost on August 16th, 2022.  Unit prices in this estimate 

were based on actual bids received both on similar Stantec projects and by using the website Bid 

Express to review actual bids received for local comparable projects within the last two years.  The 

Opinion of Cost was estimated at $208,000 for this project. 

Based on our investigation, it appears that Red Electrical Design, LLC has the experience and 

resources to complete the project.  It is therefore our recommendation that a construction contract 

be awarded to Red Electrical Design, LLC. 

Enclosed is the Certified Bid Tabulation. 

If you should have any questions, please do not hesitate to call. 

Regards, 

STANTEC CONSULTING SERVICES INC.   

Josh Lilly, PE 

Civil Engineer  

Phone: (843) 740-6332  


